
JULY 22, 2025

DEAR PUBLIC ATTENDEES, 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THE ANNUAL ORGANIZATIONAL  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING FOR UNIVERSAL LEARNING 

ACADEMY SCHEDULED ON WEDNESDAY, JULY 23, 2025 AT 

6:30 PM AT THE ACADEMY SUPPORT CENTER LOCATED 

AT 6919 N. WAVERLY STREET IN DEARBORN HEIGHTS, 
MICHIGAN HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

A NEW DATE AND TIME WILL BE POSTED SOON.

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCES AND APPRECIATE 

YOUR FEEDBACK IF ANY, TO CENTRAL DISTRICT OFFICE AT 

313-565-0507.

THANK YOU.    

ADMINISTRATION 

Jawan Beydoun
Highlight




